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Retirement Policy 
 

Policy 
With effect from 1 October 2011, the compulsory retirement age in the UK will no longer be 
age 65. This means that employees cannot be forced to retire unless the company can justify a retirement 
age. Inn Cornwall Limited has decided not to enforce a compulsory retirement age. 
 
Employees can of course retire at any time and we respectfully request that you provide as much notice 
as possible when you do wish to retire in order that we can plan our resources accordingly. As a minimum 
you are required to provide your notice period, as per your Statement of Terms and Conditions of 
Employment. 
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